Here is a submission for the next Curriculum Committee meeting:
 
HRTM 292 Dining Room and Kitchen Lab was approved at the January 16 Curriculum Meeting for 2 credits of lecture/lab. This was an error on our part it should actually be 1 credit of lecture and 1 credit of lab.  This change will not increase the total hours the course was originally approved for. 
 
Thank you for your assistance.
 
Pat
 
Pat O'Connor,
Division Dean of Advanced Technology
Interim Division Dean of Conference & Culinary Services
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